From: Cindy Wilson

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: [BULK] C&H Hog Farm liquid animal waste permit
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 11:39:23 AM

Sir,

We are writing to support the Campbell's & Henson's (C&H Hog Farm) efforts to secure a permit for
liquid animal waste for their farming operation.

We too farm not far from the Buffalo National River.

As farmers, we know the importance of being good stewards of the land we farm. We have kept up
with the plight that the Campbell's & Henson's are battling with those opposing them farming.

C&H Hog Farm has consistently met environmental standards established by both the State of Arkansas
& the EPA.

They have complied in good faith and shown good stewardship practices repeatedly.

We urge you to confirm their application for a liquid animal waste permit.

Thank you for listening to "real" farmers who care about both our farm and the environment in which
we choose to actually live and raise our kids & grandkids.

Cindy & Leon Wilson

Van Buren County Arkansas

501-745-2953
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